
-----Original Message----- 
From: Di Foster [mailto:   
Sent: 06 June 2018 17:32 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Stopping up of Princess Parade Hythe Kent 
CT21 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I send this email as an objection to the stopping up of the road namely Princess 
Parade in Hythe Kent CT21 
 
1. I can see no benefit to stopping up this road, the new development if allowed to go 
ahead can be easily accessed via Princess Parade 
 
2.  The proposed re siting of the road would cause considerable traffic build up on an 
already very busy road namely Seabrook Road the A259 
 
3.   I believe it would also badly affect The Royal Military Canal which is an English 
heritage site which I believe the proposed plan to re site the road goes against their 
recommendation 
 
4.  It would adversely affect the wildlife along the canal and destroy the peaceful 
setting 
 
5.  The existing Road has been there for very many years and is used by many 
including local fisherman who have many fishing competitions on the sea front, by 
the many who come and park to just enjoy the sea front and then if raining just sit in 
their cars to enjoy their lunch and the peace of the sea view, the elderly and disabled 
who cannot walk the distance also come and park on this road to enjoy the 
promenade and the vista 
 
6.  The Canal path is enjoyed by many who walk their dogs, by fisherman who fish in 
the Canal, by cyclists and runners and children who all enjoy the peace of the Canal 
setting which would be destroyed if the road was re sited near the Canal 
 
7.  We already enjoy a wide promenade along this piece of road 
 
8.  I have lived here by the entrance to Marine Parade for 14 years and have walked 
along the prom probably hundreds of times and have never seen speeding traffic or 
a congested promenade nor have I seen any vehicle accidents but have witnessed 
accidents on the Seabrook Road the A259 which would become even more 
dangerous 
 
Would you please confirm receipt of this e mail 
 
Thanking you 
 
Miss D Foster 
 




